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Clinical pathways and algorithms are intended for informational purposes only. They are current at the date of publication and are reviewed on a 
regular basis to align with the best available evidence. Some information and links may not be available to external viewers. External viewers are 
encouraged to consult other available sources if needed to confirm and supplement the content presented in the clinical pathways. Clinical 
pathways and algorithms are not intended to take the place of a physician’s or other health care provider’s advice, and is not intended to diagnose, 
treat, cure or prevent any disease or other medical condition. The information should not be used in place of a visit, call, consultation or advice of a 
physician or other health care provider. The information presented should not be relied upon as being comprehensive or error-free. Furthermore, 
this document and the information it contains may not be distributed externally or reproduced for external distribution in any form without express 
written permission of Children's Hospital Colorado. The information presented is provided for use solely at your own risk on an “as-is” basis. Any 
person or entity reviewing this document and the information it contains should conduct their own review of the specified topic(s) and customize the 
information to meet their specific needs. Neither Children's Hospital Colorado, Pediatric Care Network, or any other Children’s Hospital entities  
accepts any liability for the content, or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided. Children’s Colorado and 
the Pediatric Care Network declare no affiliation, sponsorship, nor any partnerships with any listed organization, or its respective directors, officers, 
employees, agents, contractors, affiliates, and representatives. 

This pathway has been removed due to 
the content no longer being up to date. 

 
If you have questions, please reach out to Katie Sellinghausen with the Clinical Pathway Program. 
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